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-----Original Message----- From: Fitzpatrick, Alan Sent: 19 March 2024 11:59 AM To: Planning Subject: PLANNING
APPLICATION CONSULTATION (24/00148/FUL) Hi, Providing the bins from the shared location are presented at the
kerbside of the Public Highway there should be no Waste/Recycling issues related to the proposed development Regards
Alan ----


